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Two Transported to Hospital Following Wreck in Auburn 
(KLZA)-- Two people were injured following a wreck involving three vehicles
Monday morning in Auburn, Nebraska.
    
The Nemaha County Sheriff's Office says 50-year-old Nebraska City resident
Bambi Diaz was westbound on 13th Street and 86-year old Virgil Robbins, of
Brownville, was eastbound when their cars collided in the intersection of 13th and
J Streets when Diaz attempted a left turn onto J Street.  

Following the impact, the Robbins car then ran into a U.S. Postal Service vehicle
driven by 52-year-old Dawson resident Douglas Martin, which was stopped at
stop sign.. 

The Sheriff's office says a passenger in Robbins car, 80-year-old Brownville
resident Mary Robbins, and Martin weres transported to the Nemaha County
Hospital in Auburn.
    
Diaz was issued a citation.  
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